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Comments: A major concern would be food and garbage storage. I suggest they suspend food by rope and nets

from trees out of the reach of bears.  They should also be warned not have food in their tents or shelters at night

or when leaving camp. 

 

 

 

They should get instruction from ADF&amp;G or State Troopers about safety in bear country before going to the

sites. 

 

 

 

Depending on the time of year they are there, they should be made aware of danger from moose cows with

calves and rutting bull moose.

 

 

 

I assume all shelters or other buildings will be disassembled and scattered at the project's end.  

 

Any man-made materials should be removed from the sites. 

 

 

 

I think that they should be allowed to cut and use green alders and driftwood logs for the project.

 

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

 

 

 

Butch Young

 

Wildlife Biologist (retired)

 

Petersburg


